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PAC Fall Dance
Our PAC has been working extremely hard to offer an evening out for all of our families
to enjoy. We hope to see many of you at the dance on Thursday evening. In order to
make this night a huge success, we need additional volunteers. Please consider
helping out for a short time to allow everyone a chance to enjoy time at the dance with
their families. Please see the PAC newsletter for the link to sign up.
A reminder that all children must be accompanied by an adult who remains at the
dance. We look forward to seeing many students and families on Thursday evening!

Evacuation Drills
This week our school had two very successful evacuation drills. Our first drill was a
fire drill and the second one was an earthquake Drill. Great job Millstream students
and staff!

JEDI
Our school JEDI club is dedicated to helping the community! We are still collecting
donations to give to the Goldstream Food Bank in honour of World Food Day and
International Day for the Eradication of Poverty. Students can donate to a box in the
library of the school between now and Nov.1st.
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Photos
Please see the email that was sent home on October 10th if you wish to purchase
photos. You will need your child’s individual QR code that was sent home on photo
day. Please note that the deadline to order photos is October 25th.

Halloween Costumes

Please follow the District guidelines to ensure that everyone feels safe and
comfortable at school on Thursday, October 31st.

● Students must be identifiable and visible to ensure safety.
● Masks are not permitted. Face makeup is permitted provided the student is still

identifiable.
● Scary clowns are not permitted.
● Costumes that depict violence, alcohol or drugs are not appropriate.
● Fake weapons are not permitted.
● Costumes that are provocative, sexual in nature or employ questionable props

are not permitted.
● Costumes should not hinder a student’s ability to travel through the school and

outdoor space safely.

All Visitors
If you are coming into the school, please come through the front doors only and check
in at the office. We have made some new visitor badges/lanyards that must be worn
if you are entering into the building for an appointment with a staff member or to
participate in your child’s class for a special event. This allows students and staff to
know that you have checked in and are a safe adult to be in the building. We thank
you in advance for helping us with this!

Attendance
When your child is away or is going to be late, please let us know by emailing the
Millstream Attendance Email at millstream@sd62.bc.ca with your child’s name and
teacher’s name. Please cc the email to your child’s teacher so that they are aware as
well. This email address is going to be used solely for attendance purposes
only this year. It is important that families email us as soon as possible so that we
make sure to have this information before the day starts. Please do NOT use this
email address for any other communication.
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Dates to Remember
October 24 - PAC Fall Dance
October 30 - Popcorn order cut off for November 8
October 31 - Millstream Spirit Wear orders due
November 8 - Popcorn Day
November 11 - Remembrance Day - No School
November 13 - Lockdown Drill
November 15 - PAC Hot Lunch
November 16 - PAC Bottle Drive
November 19 - PAC Meeting
November 21 - Early Dismissal
November 22 - Non-Instructional Day - No School
November 26 - 29 - Book Fair
November 27 - Popcorn Day
December 7 - PACWinter Market


